
Please keep cell phones and other noise making devices silent.    Thank you. 

 We welcome all who are here today. 
 

  If you are a visitor we are honored to have you with us.   
  Please fill out a Visitor Card (on the back of the  pew  
  in front of you).  We would like for you  to place the  
  Visitor Card in one of the receptacles provided at the  
  front and rear of the auditorium.   
  There will be an opportunity to give but as a visitor it is   
  not expected of you.      Thanks. 

There is a nursery at the rear of the auditorium  
 

up the stairs if you need to care for your infant. 

Read God’s Word 

We offer a free Bible Correspondence Course 

We seek to be a place of healing and worship. 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Oct. 08, 2023 
 

Mark Dailey,  evangelist 
(716)  754-2752 

 
minister@lasallechurchofchrist.org 

La Salle  
church of Christ 

 

We Meet At 
 

1121 N. Military Rd. 
Niagara Falls, NY  14304 

 
 

Phone   (716)  283-1214 

 Schedule of Services  
     

    Our current schedule is: 
 

Sunday Bible Class      10 to 10:45 AM 
 

Sunday AM Worship   11:00 AM 

Website:   lasallechurchofchrist.org 
 

Please check the website for bulletins,   

House to House Heart to Heart  magazine,  

and other things. 



Trustees    The results of the trustee voting last week are:  Roger Mapes and Richard Wheeler. 

Prayers   In our prayers, let’s praise God, recognize His greatness, thank Him for His Son and His blessings. 
 

Frank Marsden continues to recover from several strokes.   
He was transferred to Elderwood in Wheatfield on Friday for rehab. 
 

Jessica Alcorn is suffering with shingles and a pulled muscle. She had an appointment with the oncologist Sept. 
27th and should be able to start chemotherapy treatments again soon. 
 

Darlene Reed  is suffering with a hairline fracture since the shoulder surgery and is recovering at home. 
 

Jean Cameron is undergoing tests. 
 

Maria Swindlehurst is struggling with A-Fib. 
 

Michael Rice  Let’s pray for him as he deals with the pressures of school. 
 

Marietta McArthur (Ray McArthur’s mother).  Let’s keep her in our prayers as she deals with health issues. 
Ray is asking for prayers for his mother and also for the family to deal with situations involving her.  
 

Lisa Wheeler, Richard Wheeler’s sister, is now home recovering. 
 

Karen, Linda & Diane’s sister, finished cancer treatment and they are waiting to see how things went. 
 

Dan Callari (from Amherst congregation).  His cancer is back and he isn’t doing too well.   
 

Glen Mueller   He is the preacher at the Sardinia church of Christ.  Let’s keep him and Edna in our prayers. 
 

Amy  (30 yr old daughter of Joe & Sherry (friends of Louella Hopkins)) is addicted to heroin.   
Louella is asking for prayers for them and also herself as she tries to help them in this situation. 
 

Isabella Rich (9 years old, Louella Hopkin’s great niece) had heart surgery.  It turned out to be done on two  
different days.  Scar tissue was removed on  Monday and the actual heart surgery was on Tuesday.   
She was placed in a controlled induced coma for recovery.  Let’s pray for a good outcome. 
 

Rob & Jamari  (Rodney & Carol’s neighbors)  It was learned recently that Rob passed away.  Please continue to 
pray for Jamari and that we can get to know her even better and Lord wills extend to her an invitation to come to 
worship services. 
 

Jean, a friend of Denise Garlitz, is recovering  at home from blood clots in her lungs. 
 

Let’s pray not only for those that are physically sick but those that are spiritually sick as well. 

Please keep our loved ones and their caregivers in your thoughts and prayers. 

Let’s pray for our members that have ongoing health and other issues. 

Let’s pray for family, friends, and loved ones of our members who are having health and other issues.  

Let’s pray for our shut-ins, widows and widowers, and call, send cards, and be of service.  

Let’s pray for those dealing with family situations as well as work situations. 

Let’s pray for those dealing with weather related disasters. 

Let’s pray for those of our number who are looking for employment. 

Let’s pray for those that are traveling.  May they have a safe journey.  

Let’s pray for God’s people that are doing mission work all over the world. 

Let’s pray for people the world over that we may all learn to get along with each other. 

Let’s pray for those taking Bible correspondence courses at the present time.  

Let’s pray for children, families, and the staff at  Potter Children’s Home and Family Ministries. 

Let’s pray for the work being done at Great Lakes Christian High School in Beamsville, ONT. 

Let’s pray for our neighbors receiving House to House Heart to Heart that they have receptive hearts. 

Weekly Budget Amount          $1,843.00 
 

Contribution Last Sunday        $1,805.00   
 

Attendance Last Sunday                33 

Financial Reports and Meeting Minutes 
are posted in the back. 

Upcoming Events   (Lord willing)  
 

Oct. 09    Columbus Day  (Thanksgiving Day in Canada) 
 

Oct. 15    Next Sunday.  Men’s Business Meeting  
 

Oct. 21    Men’s Day - Canada    Please see posting.  
 

Oct. 22    Potluck 
 

Oct. 29    Short sermon to give time for more singing  
                and scripture reading. 
 

Nov. 04   Set clocks back one hour before going to bed. 

Zambia Mission Work 
 

A donation in the amount of $900 was mailed last week to assist in the care of infants and orphans at the  

Namwianga Mission in Zambia.  This donation marks 50 orphan infants that the LaSalle family has helped over 

the years. If you would like to help support orphans through the Zambian Mission, please place funds in the  

offering box marked for Zambia. More information may be found at www.zambiamission.org 
 

Matthew 19:14 

“Let the little children come to me, and do not hinder them, for the kingdom of heaven belongs to such as these.”  

House to House Heart to Heart 
 

Thanks to a generous donation from the Grana family, the LaSalle church has been mailing 2100 copies of House 

to House Heart to Heart each month to a select group of homes around the church building. As a result of this  

mailing, we have had several from our community visit the services, phone inquiries, and currently have one  

ongoing Bible Correspondence Course with a woman named Juanita.  We also have had people request they  

continue to receive the House to House Heart to Heart mailing when routes have been moved to another area in the 

14304-zip code. Hearts are being touched! Praise God. 
 

Please keep this mission outreach in your prayers. We ask for God to be glorified in our efforts to reach the lost 

and for those who receive the mailing to open their hearts to know God.  

http://www.zambiamission.org

